## Precision Machining / CNC March 8<sup>th</sup>, 2010

## **Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes**

Members Present:

Michael L. Fletcher, Larry Grummer, Derek Bryant

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm

Minutes were read and approved from previous meeting on January 11<sup>th</sup>.

In regard to items from Jan 11<sup>th</sup> meeting there were no guest speakers for the Precision Machining class. We will start on the process of "Mock Interviews" for the students in class

Larry Grummer proposed that the mock interviews take place at a local company so that students would have to show up at a specific place and time. Derek Bryant said that he would check with his company and we will need to check with other companies to see if they would be able to donate time and personnel to this endeavor.

Students would get credit for attending class for entire for a successful interview. If student didn't show for interview they would be counted absent.

State contest was discussed.

A goal for the 2010/2011 school year is to have a minimum of 10 members per meeting. Have new member prospects to come and visit and decide if this would be something that they would like to be a part of.

We will send a formal Francis Tuttle letter of invitation to any interested parties.

Members also discussed that they would like to see some sort of Advisory Committee member banquet at the end of the school year as has been done in the past.